
 

  

 AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 
 
 
TO: 

 
FRUITA CITY COUNCIL AND MAYOR 

 
FROM: 

 
DEBRA WOODS, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 

 
DATE: 

 
SEPTEMBER 7, 2021 

 
RE: 

 

 

 
A REQUEST TO APPROVE A SPECIAL EVENT LIQUOR PERMIT 

APPLICATION FROM THE FRUITA AREA CHAMBER OF 

COMMERCE TO SELL MALT, VINOUS AND SPIRITUOUS LIQUOR 

AT THE FRUITA FALL FESTIVAL WINE AND WHISKEY TENT ON 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2021 AND SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 

2021 FROM 5:00 TO 10:00 PM AT FRUITA FALL FESTIVAL AT THE 

SOUTHWEST INTERSECTION OF MULBERRY STREET AND ASPEN 

AVENUE – APPLICATION WITHDRAWN 

 

BACKGROUND 
 
 

 

The Fruita Area Chamber of Commerce filed an application for a Special Events Permits to 

sell malt, vinous and spirituous liquor at the “Wine and Whiskey” Tent at Fruita Fall Festival 

at the southwest intersection of Aspen Avenue and Mulberry Street on Friday, September 24, 

2021 and Saturday, September 25, 2021 from 5:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.  

 

On September 2, 2021, the Fruita Chamber notified the City Clerk’s Office that they wanted 

to withdraw their application for a number of reasons related to timing, costs and other 

logistics. 

 

This item is being placed on the agenda by staff because the public hearing for the Chamber’s 

application was published in the Daily Sentinel on August 30, 2021 to notify the public of the 

public hearing on the application and a notice poster advertising the same was placed at the 

location for the event for the same purposes. 

 

No action is required of the Council.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT 
 
 

 
None 

 

APPLICABILITY TO CITY GOALS AND OBJECTIVES 

 
 
None 

OPTIONS AVAILABLE TO THE COUNCIL 
 
 

 
N/A 

 


